
SB 554 is an infringement on my second amendment rights. I am a responsible gun owner, as are the majority of gun owners. The 
citizens who are registered the with conesled permits, have taken it seriously and follow the law. This is a bill that our state does not 
support or need. Do not infringe on my second amendment rights, given to me by the founders if this country. Vote no on SB 554.


